Biilie Blanchard, CPUC/ Linda Kastoll, BEM
C/O Aspen Environmental Group

235 Montgomery Street, #935

San Francisco, CA 94104-3002

RE: Sunrise Powerlink- Modified Route D Alternative — Written Comments

As a Potrero property owner, I am very concerned about plans to construct the Sunrise
Powerlink Modified Route D through the Potrero area and backcountry. It seems that
local Potrero residents and property owners are being ignored in favor of other, more
influential or wealthier ratepayers. This powerline has no business going through the
Potrero area. Obviously there would be significant disruption of wildlife, including
endangered species along with their habitat. Powerlines in this extremely windy location
would create an even greater fire danger than already exists. I urge you to upgrade or
modify existing towers and lines rather than destroying still more unspoiled wilderness.

incerely,
W ~

Dania Raum
5004 Del Monte Ave.
San Diego, CA 92107

(Potrero property located at 25933 Potrero Valley Road, 91963)



